.

May 26, 2009

Mrs. Ann Cole

Director, Division of The Commission Clerk and Administrative Services
Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, Florida 32399

RE: 090180-TP BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. d/b/a AT&T Florida d/b/a AT&T
Southeast [AT&T Florida] (Hendrix) - Request for approval of [IURC agreement
with General Computer Services, Inc. d/b/a BeCruising Telecom

Dear Mrs. Cole:
On April 9, 2009, BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. d/b/a AT&T Florida d/b/a AT&T
Southeast [AT&T Florida] (Hendrix) — filed a Request for approval of IURC agreement with

General Computer Services, Inc. d/b/a BeCruising Telecom.

We respectfully request to withdraw this agreement. This is a duplicate filing of 090141-TP filed
on March 19, 2009.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to call Robyn Yant at (850) 577-5551.
Yours very truly,

jerry g Hendrix

Vice President Regulatory Relations



